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Dear families, 

 

Last year we launched The Giving Tree and it was a great success, so we want to do it again this year! 

 

We will set up a small tree at the back of the chapel, and on this tree will be paper ornaments with the 

age, gender, and interests of children (or people of any age, actually) who would benefit from a little extra 

cheer this season. 

 

Then, people can pick an ornament from the tree, purchase an appropriate gift, and bring it to church by 

Sunday, Dec. 22nd. The recipients may then pick up their gifts discreetly. 

 

Note: If you would like to be a generous giver, please pay attention to the interests/desires listed for the 

child. Also remember to label the gift with the same number that you will find on your ornament. 

 

If you could use a little help with your Christmas shopping for your children, and this could be a benefit, 

please email Pastor Adonia with the Age, Gender, and Interests/Request of your child(ren). 

 

Similarly, if you know of a child NOT in our church community, but who might be facing a difficult 

Christmas, you may email Pastor Adonia as well with the same information to the best of your 

knowledge. We would also like to be a blessing to our larger community. Just know that you will need to 

be responsible to pick up and deliver the gift. 

 

Please try to make your request by this Friday so that we can have more time available to fulfill requests. 

 

Thank you everyone! 

 

Pastor Adonia 

adoniahentrich@ gmail,com 


